
Colquitz PAC has secured the 

50/50 Draw at the Royals 

final game of the regular 

season, which is also Fan 

Appreciation Night!   

As part of this fundraiser, our 

PAC needs to sell 300 Royals 

tickets.  Please consider 

helping our school by 

ordering discounted tickets 

from the PAC or supporting 

you child selling these tickets 

to friends and family. 

 

We have tickets for the Teddy Bear Toss on December 

7th, Pink in the Rink on February 22nd, 2020 and       

Fan Appreciation Night on March 21st, 2020.   

If you need tickets for any other games, please let us 

know.  We can get you tickets to the game you want 

at our reduced fundraising ticket price. 

We also have a limited number of vouchers, which 

can be redeemed for any home game.  Buy a voucher 

now, pick your game later, they make a great gift.   

BONUS!!  Rock Star Parking.  Everyone who orders 10 or more tickets in one order will receive a 
free parking pass for the parking lot right behind the Save-On-Centre.  This is a $15 value. 

All students who sell more than 10 tickets get a $10 Silver City gift card. 

If we sell all our tickets and have a great 50/50 night, we can earn up to $7000, and this 

money will be used to enhance the experiences for all the students at Colquitz.   


